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       Mike McLintock (214) 693-0258 

LCCA Brings on the Heat with Two Texas Pete Cars 

The Lionel Collectors Club of America (LCCA) is turning up the heat and offering two very saucy 
Lionel-built O gauge cars to its members. The “Texas Pete Heat Fleet” includes a tank car and a 
matching boxcar that will spice up anyone’s layout. And the two cars are loaded with special 
ingredients.   

These Texas Pete hot sauce cars are being offered to LCCA members on a one-of-each-only 
basis while supplies last. If you are not a member of the club, you can join and enjoy all of the 
many benefits of the club and order your Texas Pete cars. You can join at Lionelcollectors.org or 
by calling the business office at 815 223-0115 from 7 a.m. until 4 p.m. (Central time) Monday 
through Friday. Club members can order their special cars at the LCCA website store or by 
calling the business office.   

Both cars in this “Fleet of Heat” will manage O-31 curves, have silver painted die-cast metal 
trucks, working couplers, and are painted and assembled in the USA by Lionel. The boxcar will 
be 10-1/2 inches long with opening waffle doors and Hot Sauce graphics all over the top and 
sides. The tank car has a plastic body and frame with die-cast platforms and safety railings and 
stamped metal sides.  

The cars will be available in the fall of 2023 and are priced at $90 each plus shipping and 
handling.  Place your order now, for Pete’s sake! 
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